
August 5, 2020

Qualia Launch Update

The launch of ITG's new title production platform, Qualia, has been adjusted to allow
additional time for development and testing.

The anticipated cutover date remains January 1, 2021, however, ITG is aiming to go-live
in November 2020 for users to begin on-boarding and training. The exact go-live date will
be determined and confirmed at a later time once user acceptance testing is complete.
ITG will continue to provide updates as the project nears completion.

Thank you for your patience.

Please contact the Iowa Title Guaranty team with questions.
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